
OSHA 300 Log, January 2024

BHHC’s Sponsored Live Webinar for the
OSHA 300 Log

Recorded in January, 2024, presented by Steve Hamilton, ASP, BHHC Loss Control
Supervisor.

The main goal of this session was for attendees to:

Understand the why’s, who’s, and when’s of the OSHA recordkeeping requirements.1.
Explore the significance of each box on OSHA 300/300A/301 logs.2.
Identify if you need to send your documents.3.
Review frequently asked questions so that you feel more prepared.4.

We understand that recordkeeping can be daunting. We are pleased to provide
the recording in the video above to help guide you through the process and
answer any questions.

Questions?

If you have any questions or comments or want more information, please do not
hesitate to contact us at LossControl@bhhc.com.

We appreciate your interest and participation and remain committed to providing informative and
valuable resources to help manage workplace safety. Watch for future Loss Control safety webinars and
updates from BHHC.
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